
BOARD MEMO 008-18 
 
Executive Board, 
 
In preparation for the Memorial Service at 2018 NAPS National Convention, 
please contact your respective NAPS branches to provide a list of all members who 
have passed away since our last National Convention (Aug. 2016).  NAPS 
branches may send the name(s) of the deceased, including Branch #, to LaToria 
Bolling, Executive Assistant to NAPS President, at naps.lb@naps.org by COB, 
Monday July 24.  Contact LaToria if you have any questions regarding this 
matter.   
 
Please share this message with your branches and membership. 
 
Thank you, 
 
NAPS Headquarters 
 


